August SBRWGA President’s Message
Tuesday  Aug. 22 will be our Telegraph Tournament.  This is funded thru your So. District dues which we pay for you out of your annual dues.  We will pay for your practice balls so when you check-in you will not have to pay anything.  This tournament is a one day low net.  Sign up on Chelsea as you do normally which is before noon Aug. 16.  Jean Cheszek is our So. District rep and will work with the play day chair.  Get your lunch and come into the LaVista room where we will announce the winners.

Everyone sign up for the fun day of golf on Sept. 24th.  The pro-shop is running this and you turn your forms into Alex at the front desk.  Didn’t print one out? See Alex.  Should be a lot of fun so don’t miss it.  

This is the time of year when lots of maintenance  is done on the course so there will be holes closed, workers out there, temporary greens, etc.  Just watch for the postings in the pro-shop.

Sadie Hawkins  will be on Sept. 12 so find a partner and get signed up.  Need a partner? – contact Mary Snowden.

The ad-hoc committee will be meeting to go thru our by-laws so if you have any suggestions from your former clubs please contact Janice Mihora who is the chair for this committee.  

Joyce DeYoung

